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Buckle up safety campaign
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Police Department and the Richardson County Sheriff's

Department will participate in the “Buckle Up, Every Trip, Every Time”
mobilization, November 24 through November 28.

During the five-day event Falls City Police Officers and Richardson County
Deputies will work extra hours including overtime focusing on and enforcing seat
belt and occupant protection violations.

The overtime pay for the mobilization will be funded through a grant from the
Nebraska Department of Highway Safety.

Both departments reminds everyone to buckle up, use car seats and drive safely.
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